
I reside in Portland 97205. I am asking that you support HB 4005 - Secure Storage of 
Firearms. This bill is important to me because requiring firearms to be securely stored 
will lower the risk of weapons being obtained by children (and others) will drop. In 
Oregon, the second leading cause of death among children and teens is death by 
firearm. Please support HB 4005 when it comes up for a vote.  
 
Thank you,  
Robin Flamm 
 


